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 Water usage for the month of February was 10.1 million gallons. 

 Sewer usage for the month of February was 9.8 million gallons. 

 Water usage for Fairfield Twp. for the month of February was 1.9 million gallons.   

 

 

Operations 

 

 Work orders for the month of February were (33). 

 Miss Digs for the month of February was (94).  All Miss Digs were reviewed and 

serviced as needed.  

 Water meters were read, and all work orders were completed. 

 All sewer reads for the month of February were submitted to the City of Adrian. 

 Lift stations and generators were inspected for the month of February. 

 Monthly operating report submitted to EGLE. 

 Backwashing of iron filter as necessary. 

 Monthly Drinking water sampling has been completed. 

 Wastewater discharge sampling at water treatment plant. 

 The Annual Drinking Water Sampling has been completed.  

   

Communications 

 

 

 The Dpw had a water main break in Jasper on M-52 in Jasper across the street 

from the post office. The main was excavated and repaired. 

  

 The Dpw responded to a water main break at the intersection of Balwin Hwy and 

Eunice Circle. The Break was isolated, and water re-routed while the main awaits 

repair next week. 

 

 DPW employees participated in a online briefing from the EPA and FBI regarding 

cybersecurity related to water systems throughout the US. 

   

 The replacement water meter for Fairfield Township has been ordered, we should 

receive it by the end of April.   

 


